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ACCESSIBILITY BENEFITS US ALL - LETTER TO BARRIE BUSINESSES

C. Dillon, Accessibility Co-ordinator reviewed a draft letter for the Committee’s review to be distributed to
business owners within the City of Barrie. Ms. Dillion explained that the purpose of this letter is to increase
awareness of accessibility in general and to promote accessibility in community businesses.
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